Erika Bueno
.

From: Marco Montemayor

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 12:38 PM
To: Erika Bueno; Ray Rodriguez; Jeffrey Czar
Subject: FW: La Presa Subdivision

Erika,

Please make sure to open a file for this and that Ray works on this. We need to be ready for the Nov. 23" Comm
Crt meeting. Jeff can help out with this issue as well.
Thank you.

From: Judge Taneo Tijerina

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 8:47 AM
To: Marco Montemayor

Cc: Rhonda Tiffin; Lalo Uribe; Leroy R. Medford
Subject: La Presa Subdivision

Marc,

During a meeting with the planning department it came to my attention that some of the
properties located in La Presa subdivision have been conveyed to the Webb County Planning
Department. These conveyance have neither been accepted nor requested by the Commissioners
Court. Furthermore, as we are aware, the Planning Department is not a separate entity.

I wanted to place an item on the agenda authorizing your office to file the necessary documents
to reflect that the properties are not owned by Webb County nor acquired by Webb County
however, during pre-agenda yesterday, your office informed me that it would not be necessary
to place this item on the agenda. The only item that would need to be placed on the agenda
would be the approval of proper documentation regarding these properties.

If your office can get with Ms. Rhonda Tiffin to look into this matter and place an item on the
agenda for November 23, 2015 I would greatly appreciate it.




